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Our topic in class will continue with the theme Dinosaurs. In class we are still looking at the 

different varieties of dinosaurs, and their characteristics.  

 

Learning Intentions linked to class subject:  

• Group discussions about what facts we already know about dinosaurs.  

• Developing number formation skills 0-10.  

• Dinosaur dig excavations, bones sort by size  

• Draw their own dinosaur, describe what it eats and where does it live?  

                                                                       

Sound Of the week  

Letter sound in class is ‘O’ looking forward to seeing the children's lovely artwork to support our 

speech sounds.  

                                                                        

Gentle Reminders  

Do not forget our newsletter is on the school website, we also have a Facebook page, which 

keeps you informed about inset days and any events which will be happening at our school.  

 

Finally, Mrs. Tufnell will be leaving us after Easter she will be retiring. We would like to wish her a 

Happy Retirement.  

  

Dates for Diary                        

• Inset day 18th March school closed.  

• School photographer Friday 22nd of March  

• Coffee morning 23rd March 10am till 12’oclock.  

• Easter Half term school closed from 28th March back on the 15th April 2024. 

 

 

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.  

 

  


